
February--March 2024 

                                                     

 
MEMBERS’ CORNER:  EACH MONTH THE ROAR WILL HIGHLIGHT COMMENTS AND 

QUESTIONS FROM OUR MEMBERS.  WE ARE LOOKING FOR SUGGESTIONS AND POSITIVE 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 
JON AND RON ARE ENCOURAGING ALL MEMBERS TO ATTEND THE EMERGENCY 

PREPAREDNESS TRAINING CLASSES TO HELP US BECOME FAMILIAR WITH THE DIFFERENT 

EQUIPMENT THE CLUB HAS ON THE MOUNTAIN TO HELP IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY.  WATCH 

FOR FUTURE ARTICLES IN THE ROAR FROM RON REGARDING THE EMERGENCY PROGRAM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Notes from the Nudes Nest: 

6/30/18, The most beautiful place I have ever hiked to! 



7/14/18, A beautiful evening. Soft breeze, beautiful sunset, and awesome company. Life is good!!! Burt 

 
 
The new board was sworn in at our General Membership meeting held on 
January 20, 2024.  It was held online and most of the new board were 
gathered in Texas while a couple more were in Quartzsite, all enjoying the 
warm winters find down south.  We had quite a few of the members sign in 
from Idaho, where they have been enjoying a warmer than normal winter. 
 

.   
 
A big thank you goes out to our previous board members for their hard work 
that they have performed in our favor for the past two years.  Brent, Donna, 
Cherie, Eric and Christian – thank you for all of your efforts on our behalf. 
 

 
 

Notes from the Nudes Nest: 
7/29/17 Awesome job! Nice view and peaceful. Al and Lori 



8/1/17 6am hike, beautiful, quiet, great view, thanks, Michal 

In the previous ROAR (November-December 2023) it was again suggested that we 
needed additional items. pledged for our cabins.  NO pledges were received at all.   
All of the sheets and one of the bedspreads were either purchased and delivered 
to the mountain or were pledged and we will get them in April.  We received 
cash/check donations that will be used to purchase the needed a/c unit.  We are 
still in need of two rugs for each cabin, each 5x7, plus one comforter. 

To PLEDGE to replace one or more of the old or broken parts by May 1st please 
email me NOW at baremtnsecretary@gmail.com to pledge to buy and get the 
item(S) that you sign up for to the Mtn in time for our visitors arrival next Spring 
by May 1st. REMEMBER PLEASE THAT THE COLOR TONES OF THE CABIN ARE 
BROWNS, TANS, AND SOFTER GREENS AND GREYS.  It has been suggested that we 
have two 5x7 rugs in each cabin so the rug at the bottom and side of the bed reach 
under the table (for easier cleaning).  

The following is still needed    If you would rather PLEDGE a cash donation let me 
know.  

I pledge to donate: 

Cabin 1 One 5’x 7’ rug: _____________________________________________   ________**  

Cabin 1 One 5’x 7’ rug: _____________________________________________   ________**  

Cabin 2 One 5’x 7’ rug: _____________________________________________   ________**  

Cabin 2 One 5’x 7’ rug: _____________________________________________   ________**  

One Queen sized comforter (with matching shams) _________________________________ 

Remember please, that at this point it is a pledge.  No one is at the mountain to 
receive your donation.  Those that choose to donate a rug really need to wait to 
see what the comforter will look like in order to color co-ordinate it.  And those 
that donate the rugs will need to co-ordinate color and design with one other 
person, so each cabin has TWO 5x7 matching rugs.    

Pledge now, and we will send you a photo of the comforters that have been 
donated as soon as possible so you can match the rug to the room. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 



 

 

Trouble in river city and they spell it P-O-O-L (some will get that).  Apparently Coy 
made a trip up to the Mtn to check on things and became concerned about the 
pool.  I'm not sure if Coy knew that we had installed 2 pillows but anyway Coy 
called Ron W.  Ron called Josh and Josh called me.  So Josh drove all the way from 
Emmett to Sonja's place in Boise and then he and I drove up to take a look. 

 
From the photo attached you can see that one of the two pillows has shifted from 
the center of the pool to the SW.   The water (rain/snow melt) that has 
accumulated in the pool since it was covered is frozen solid and there was no way 
for us to reposition the pillow.  Josh wasn't too concerned but we both agreed that 
next fall we'll have 4 pillows installed to help alleviate the stress on the 
pool.  Pillows run around $20 each so no reason not to double the number. 

Christian  
01/02/2024 
 
 
Notes from the nude’s nest: 
 
9/2/17, My first mountain hiking experience nude. A beautiful and amazing experience. Thank 
you, Bill and Mary 

9/9/17, It is beautiful up here! Thanks to those who made this possible. Richard, 

7/22/17.  This is amazing! Thank you! Scott and Natalee 



 
 
 
Christian and Sonja drove up to the Mt today (January 2, 2024) to just look around.  Little snow and 
mild temperatures made for a pleasant visit.  It appears to be a repeat of the last couple years with 
mild fall/ early winter weather then wet and cold late springs.   
  
I’ve attached a few pictures from today’s visit.  We ran into Rick while there and he’s doing well. 
There are apples still on the trees! 
 
Wishing everyone a happy new year! 
 

 

 
 


